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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Three Bell
Mike DiTullio <mike@westwarddevelopment.com> Tue, Jul 14, 2020 at 11:47 AM
To: "amy.eschberger@state.co.us" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Julie Mikulas <Julie.Mikulas@martinmarietta.com>, Dino DiTullio <dino@westwarddevelopment.com>

Hi Amy,

 

This is Mike DiTullio with River Bluffs Ventures, LLC and Steamboat Partners Investments, LLC.  We own the land that
the Three Bells Pit – File No. M-1979-191, is located on.  We received notice that Martin Marietta is seeking to be
released from their permit obligations.  I wanted to formally object to the requested release due to the condition of the
property.  We feel that it has not sufficiently been restored to pre-mining conditions.  I have been in touch with Julie
Mikulas with Martin Marietta as well and communicated our concerns. 

 

I didn’t want to miss the deadline to comment so please let me know that you have received this. 

 

Thank you.

 

Mike DiTullio

970.215.2464

mike@westwarddevelelopment.com
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